
 
 
 
 

Consortium of Institutes on Family in the Asian Region 
 

“Converging Professional Wisdom for Family Well-Being” 
Tel: (852) 2859 5301  Fax: (852) 2559 1813  

Email: cifasecretariat@gmail.com  
6/F Tsan Yuk Hospital, 30 Hospital Road, Hong Kong 

 10 May, 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Charity Concert for Family Harmony 
(愛樂    愛家   共譜和諧  慈善音樂會 ) 

 18 June 2017 (Sunday) 
 

On behalf of the Consortium of Institutes on Family in the Asian Region (CIFA), we are inviting you to 

join us at Charity Concert for Family Harmony  (愛 樂 愛家 共譜和諧  慈善音樂會 )  

presented by the SAR Philharmonic Orchestra to be held on 18 June 2017 (Sunday) at 7:30pm in 

the Concert Hall, Hong Kong Cultural Centre, Tsimshatsui, Hong Kong. 

 

The SAR Philharmonic is the musical arm of SAR Philharmonic Charitable Foundation, whose sole 

objective is to help lessen suffering through their sweet and romantic music performances. Since its 

first concert in 1999, it has raised over $30 million for many local non-governmental organizations. 

We are most grateful that the SAR Philharmonic will present the concert to raise funds for CIFA again, 

for the fourth time. We are honored to have distinguished guest performers, including Dr. David Fang, 

Dr. Michelle Tsui, as well as Ms. Colleen Lee, renowned pianist, to join us at the concert.  

 

Your generosity will contribute towards supporting the work of CIFA in advancing the well-being of 

families in Hong Kong and Asia. CIFA is a non-profit making organization with tax exemption status 

with the goal to strengthen family functioning and promote family health through research, training, 

share clinical experiences and contribute to policy formulation on families. We are proud and excited 

that our work throughout the past nine years has received growing recognition, not only from the 

Asian region, but from the United Nations. We are honoured to have Mrs. Renata Kaczmarska, 

Social Affairs Officer, Focal Point on the Family of the United Nations to be our officiating guest at the 

Opening Ceremony of the concert. It is a result of concerted efforts of all who share the same vision 

of Converging Professional Wisdom For Family Well-Being. 

 

This year, the Charity Concert has become more important than ever, as CIFA is going to organize an 

“Asian Family Summit” in late October / early November 2018, to commemorate its 10th Anniversary. 

Your support will definitely facilitate this event. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this joyful occasion for fostering harmony and well-being of families 

while appreciating wonderful musical performance. Ticket is offered on a first-come-first-served basis. 

For more details of CIFA and the concert, please refer to the attached leaflet or access the website of 

CIFA at http://www.cifa-net.org. Alternatively you might wish to contact the Secretariat, Mr. Timothy LI 

at 2859 5301 or cifasecretariat@gmail.com.  

 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Patricia Chu 

Chairperson 

CIFA 
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